
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

 

T5007 2024 tax slips for Income Assistance recipients  
 
Start Date:  March 7, 2025 
End Date:  March 31, 2025  
Nunavut-wide 60 sec         
  
The Department of Family Services, Income Assistance Division, wishes to inform all 
Nunavummiut of the following 2024 tax information: 
 
The following seven communities have 2024 T5007 tax slips available for pick up at your 
local Income Assistance office:  

• Baker Lake 
• Clyde River 
• Kimmurut 
• Kugluktuk 

• Pangnirtung 
• Qikiqtarjuaq 
• Rankin Inlet 

 
 
2024 T5007 tax slips for all other communities were mailed out on February 26, 2025. 

Senior Citizens Supplementary Benefit (SCSB) T5007 tax slips for 2024 were mailed out 
on February 25, 2025, to Nunavummiut who receive this benefit. 

Nunavummiut receiving the Senior Citizens Supplementary Benefit (SCSB) who are 65 
years of age or older, receiving the Guaranteed Income Supplement (GIS) and those 
receiving GIS Spousal Allowance, please call 867-975- 5200 or your community Income 
Assistance office if you have any questions. 
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ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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